
The Gospel Sentinel

Due to the current state of emergency in our Province, our

church activities are cancelled for the near future.

 

*Sunday, March 22 - church is cancelled

*Wednesday, March 25 - church is cancelled 

*Thursday, March 26 - Ladies Bible Study is

cancelled 

 

We will be streaming live on our 

new Facebook page 

“Calvary Tabernacle Live Stream” - 

 

*Sunday, March 22 - 10am, 6pm

*Wednesday, March 25 - 7pm
(You must have a facebook account in order to see the live stream.)
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